
August 31, 2021 
 

 

 

Mr. Thomas Udell, City Engineer 

City of Stonecrest 

3120 Stonecrest Blvd #100 

Stonecrest, GA 30038 

 

RE: Allocation of Funding for the Stonecrest Freight Cluster Plan 

 

Dear Mr. Udell: 

 

This letter serves as confirmation that the application from the City of Stonecrest for the 

"Stonecrest Freight Cluster Plan" has been allocated funding. This funding comes from ARC’s 

Freight Cluster Plan program. 

 

The total project cost as submitted is $312,500. The federal funding amount from ARC is 

$250,000, and the required 20% match, $62,500, is to be provided by the City of Stonecrest. 

 

The City of Stonecrest will manage the project and assume primary administrative responsibility. 

ARC’s project manager for this plan will be Daniel Studdard, Principal Planner.  He will 

coordinate with ARC’s contracting staff to get ARC under contract with GDOT for this federal 

funding, and then to get ARC under contract with the City of Stonecrest.  Once the project 

begins, he will serve as the day-to-day project manager for this plan. If you have any questions, 

please contact Mr. Studdard at DStuddard@atlantaregional.org or 470.378.1593. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your staff on this timely project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

John Orr 

Manager, Transportation Access & Mobility Group 

ARC 

mailto:DStuddard@atlantaregional.org

